
           

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Wednesday, April 22 is Earth Day. This was always a fun time when we 

were in school, with many fun projects during this month. 

One Family Project that we have always done is to design and build a 

toy or musical instrument from recyclable materials you have around 

the house.  

We would like to continue this project even though we are not in 

school.  

Please help your child to create a toy or musical instrument using items 

from home that usually go in the recycle bin. This is a family project, 

so please work with your child to create their toy or instrument. Please 

do not do it for them. Your child’s creation can be simple or more 

complex. Some great instruments from the past included simple drums 

and maracas to an incredible trombone horn. Some great toys from the 

past, included cars made of water bottles, dollhouses and ships. 

We will have a special virtual show and tell on May 1, 2020 to share the 

creations. Watch daily check in for more information on that. If you 

have any questions, do not hesitate to contact me. 

Mrs. Jakiel 

 

 

 



 


